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Dear Mayor Poe,

Weaver,Christopherrennard <chrisSweaver08 @ufl.edu>
Tuesday, February 06, 2018 10:35 AM

Poe, Lauren B

Gainesville Housing Authority Resignation

| hope this e-mail reaches you in good spirits and health. | am Commissioner Chris Weaver of the Gainesville
Housing Authority. | regret to inform you of my resignation from the Gainesville Housing Authority effective
immediately due to personal reasons. Despite my departure, the City of Gainesville has arguably one of the
best Executive Directors, Attorneys, Staff, and Board of Commissioners in the country. If there is one
suggestion that | could make before my departure, it would be to have the City offer more financial and policy
support to the Housing Authority. The City currently offers no revenue in the form of grants or otherwise to an
agency that is task with providing affordable housing to Gainesville residents, especially with the projection of
deep cuts to the budget of the Department of Housing and Urban Development. If you would like to contact
me to be further briefed on the Housing Authority status from my perspective feel free to contact me via e-

mail or (352) 327-5949.

kind regards,

Chris Weaver



